
2/19/2013 PC #6439

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfiully request that the fflinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company!s plants from 2008 to

2019;

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental conimitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent ofthem union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them membeisof the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from illinois companies and to support various illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME .J.4

ADDRESS

/- .ft- oq5



2/19/2013 PC #6440

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Theniault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCI3 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the fflinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to

2019

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all reqrirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Amneren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent ofthem union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them membeis of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving ofyour support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME L /4
ADDRESS /t’15? 4y

i-Vi



2/19/2013 PC#6441

IN SuPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NuMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John ThelTiault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its enviromnental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. it is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME s/i //

ADDRESS , ,d
c// 7- &q(c



2/19/2013 PC #6442

IN SuPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. I’CB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter. / ,

NE

_______________

DRESS
3:: OUJI



2/19/2013 PC#6443

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reductiOn program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME /? IC

ADDRESS // (,U2L-1)c*.) RI). (jQ(1I JL.- ôi3



2/19/2013 PC #6444

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reductiOn program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental conimitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE

______________

ADDRESS I 1-i eo4(,-i.e Lv
J1L -3



2/19/2013 PC#6445

TN SIJPPORT OF ‘EIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQuESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NuMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

_______________

cc ç1J-

ADDRESS -



2/19/2013 PC #6446

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. ICB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reductiOn program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

N

_____

ADDRESS /6 N- -‘-‘-

i



2/19/2013 PC #6447

IN SIJPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectftilly request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and constntction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE

ADDRESS (5 1-(4-od 0



2/19/2013 PC #6448

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13.-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE

_______________

ADDRESS 2 7 , •7_,. -

f174 //5) ‘
1_



2/19/2013 PC#6449

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 nriulion on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME /3 ci L / Sf?z / /

ADDRESS 7 V Ej/A,tJ e

//Ié7 ‘t (,2>f3



2/19/2013 PC #6450

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME JAvi

ADDRESS (,2O E. ZE?V7,&/ ..37 Jotit7 2Z iL/3



2/19/2013 PC #6451

IN SuPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John ThelTiault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfrilly request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companyrs plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its enviromnental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Arneren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

ADDRESS

Lo-o3



2/19/2013 PC#6452

IN SII[PORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectftilly request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE JiiA/

ADDRESS 7/i

/Y1 i4/ r- ;&4’7



2/19/2013 PC#6453

TN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQuESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 1 2-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Arneren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME. 1M SC4ft

ADDRESS is W7J (

ft



2/19/2013 PC# 6454

IN SIJPPORT OF MIDWEST GENKRATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NuMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, apending on
enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

__________

ADDRESS ,16,es
/L



2/19/2013 PC #6455

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No, PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectftilly request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Arneren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME 5NiV M. (fO

ADDRESS I i7 N,qP Uot..J cr



2/19/2013 PC #6456

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NuMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME -QLLd2 CL fOLtiLA)

ADDRESS 3’-tJ Rô

..\ AJLL rj



2/19/2013 PC #6457

IN SIiPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. ICB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectthlly request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking pemrission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 nriulion on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME AR (5t)) {-j’

ADDRESS If2 /t(t(LL1) Av’E
It—



2/19/2013 PC#6458

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St. Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Arneren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

______________

ADDRESS i*(3L S s,



2/19/2013 PC #6459

IN SuPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfiully request that the illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE

ADDRESS .ioocL L
ro 6’y



2/19/2013 PC#6460

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NIJMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companyrs plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not elimiiiate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you

NAME

ADDRESS ‘7 O
r4rzH



2/19/2013 PC #6461

IN SuPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

iLLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NIJNEER PCB 1324

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE

______________

DSS

\L



2/19/2013 PC#6462

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE

ADDRESS g2-t c. -‘ L



2/19/2013 PC#6463

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. it is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for consideiirig y) tte.

NE

___

ADDSS 7O ‘(t* D
IC 4



2/19/2013 PC#6464

IN SIJPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQuESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NuMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. ICB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectftilly request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME Vp’rvit //v-tv1

ADDRESS ‘(‘17 ti,o LA)

/11644I3 ft t,oq52



2/19/2013 PC#6465

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GEER4TION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

]VIr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides j ohs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NME

ADDRESS 1311) 3tiww’a fr Jak, ic (&oo/



2/19/2013 PC#6466

IN SIWPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectffihly request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to i-educe, not eliminate, spending on
enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for conside g my letter.

NE
“

ADDRESS

___________



2/19/2013 PC #6467

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reductiOn program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Arneren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE

_________

ADDRESS /.
///&,/



2/19/2013 PC # 6468

January 2013

TN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Arneren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

NAME

ADDRES S

Thank you for consideg my letter.

—/Z1 b’J1’A

/



2/19/2013 PC #6469

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENEW4TION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. Joim Theffiault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No, PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfiully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE L00
ADDSS

________________

2c—U 1



2/19/2013 PC#6470

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

___________________

ADDRESS Z

‘6A),A/2,



2/19/2013 PC#6471

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my-I er.
/ I

NE

____________________

/ /

DRESS
. /

/rr) J



2/19/2013 PC#6472

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mi. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

enviromriental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the TPCB consider that it granted Arneren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for co idering my letter.

NE

__________

ADDRSS(///33i 7A /4EA/,

o43



2/19/2013 PC #6473

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectftilly request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companyTsplants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE

___________________

DRESS I O

D1b j/



2/19/2013 PC #6474

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

]VIr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Arneren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for co s ering my letter.

NE

_______

DSS



2/19/2013 PC #6475

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

______________

ADDSS

c//c



2/19/2013 PC #6476

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENER&TION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCI<ET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. 1CB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfrilly request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companytsplants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME ,94? i

ADDRESS i1 i’) 1}r7 5)
2)2 ,“•: JL



2/19/2013 PC #6477

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John ThelTiault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for consi f my letter
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2/19/2013 PC#6478

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. JoIm Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking pennission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQIJESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. Joim Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfiilly request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the midd1e of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.
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